
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Welcome back to school! I hope you had an enjoyable summer holiday. It has been 
lovely to see the children back, dressed smartly, ready for the new year ahead. 
 
Coats 
 
Could you please ensure that your child wears a coat to school, especially with the 
changeable weather we are having at the moment. 
 
PE Kits 
 
All PE kits should be in school and stay in school now please. 
 
School Photos 
 
Please note the date has changed from Wednesday 25th September to the Tuesday 24th 
September. A letter from the PTFA will be coming home soon.  After school there will be 
an opportunity for those children not in school to come and have their photos with their 
siblings.  Please indicate on the letter when it comes home. Thank you. 
 
Contact Details 
 
Please can you let the office know of any change of contact details as soon as possible. 
 
Welcome Meetings 
 
Tuesday 17th September at 3.15pm for Foundation (Classroom) Year 4 and 5 (Hall) and 
Year 6 parents (Classroom) 
 
Wednesday 18th September 3.15pm for Year 1 and 2 (Hall) and Year 3 parents 
(Classroom). 
 
We appreciate that you may have children in more than one year group. For those who 
cannot be in more than one place at a time, we will send an A4 review home via email 
following these meetings. 
 
 
 
Mrs Dinnis  
Head of School 
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 (01752) 365250        
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